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readers. • Contains writings from 100 contributing authors, all identified in a
separate listing • Includes a chronology placing pivotal events—such as the
beginning of black baseball, the modern Civil Rights Movement, and the Harlem
Renaissance—in historical context • Depicts key places, events, and people through
photographs as well as words • Provides a list of black radio programs and movies
Sweet Dreams Are Made Of This Walee 2014-07-24 Walee, the Double-Dipped Scoop of
Chocolate Deluxe, is back and just one taste of him is STILL never, ever enough.
This time around he offers a potpourri of poetic passion that explores the myriad
complexity of dreams - wet ones, nightmares and sweet ones - all of which are sure
to remind you of a love that was lost and found and lost again. Rage, rants, and
revenge prose are deliciously balanced with matrimonial bliss, ceremonial
testimonies and happily ever afters. You won't want to awaken from the REM induced
state this reading will cause. So slip into something comfortable or wear nothing
at all. Close your eyes, inhale deeply, exhale slowly, count backwards from ten,
and let your dream state take over enjoying the echocolation that will surely
leave you spent but feeling oh so good.
Mariel of Redwall Brian Jacques 2003-03-31 When the mouse-ship carrying Joseph the
Bellmaker and his daughter Mariel runs afoul of a pirate rat king, they are
mercilessly tossed overboard. Washed ashore and certain that her father is dead,
Mariel vowsrevenge.
The Light of Luna Park Addison Armstrong 2021-08-10 In the spirit of The Orphan
Train and Before We Were Yours, a historical debut about a nurse who chooses to
save a baby's life, and risks her own in the process, exploring the ties of
motherhood and the little-known history of Coney Island and America's first
incubators. A nurse's choice. A daughter's search for answers. New York City,
1926. Nurse Althea Anderson's heart is near breaking when she witnesses another
premature baby die at Bellevue Hospital. So when she reads an article detailing
the amazing survival rates of babies treated in incubators in an exhibit at Luna
Park, Coney Island, it feels like the miracle she has been searching for. But the
doctors at Bellevue dismiss Althea and this unconventional medicine, forcing her
to make a choice between a baby's life and the doctors' wishes that will change
everything. Twenty-five years later, Stella Wright is falling apart. Her mother
has just passed, she quit a job she loves, and her marriage is struggling. Then
she discovers a letter that brings into question everything she knew about her
mother, and everything she knows about herself. The Light of Luna Park is a tale
of courage and an ode to the sacrificial love of mothers.
Someone Like You (reissue) Sarah Dessen 2004-05-11 Halley has always followed in
the wake of her best friend, Scarlett. But when Scarlett learns that her boyfriend
has been killed in a motorcycle accident, and that she's carrying his baby, she's
devastated. For the first time ever, Scarlett really needs Halley. Though their
friendship may be tested by the strain, like a true friendship, it will endure.
Dark Reign Amelia Wilde 2021-11-09 Wealthy. Reclusive. Dangerous. Emerson LeBlanc
doesn’t enter society much. He only ventures out in pursuit of new art for his
collection. It starts with a haunting painting. Then he meets the artist...
Innocent Daphne Morelli is more exquisite than anything he’s ever seen. He becomes
obsessed with her. It doesn’t matter that she’s a living, breathing person with
her own hopes and dreams. She’ll be the perfect addition to his collection.
Welcome to the Midnight Dynasty... The warring Morelli and Constantine families

Don't Call Me Katie Rose Lenora Mattingly Weber 2000-12-01
Finding Orion John David Anderson 2019-05-07 The acclaimed author of Ms. Bixby’s
Last Day and Posted returns with an unforgettable tale of love and laughter, of
fathers and sons, of what family truly means, and of the ways in which we
sometimes need to lose something in order to find ourselves. Celebrate dads and
Father's Day year-round with this warm and witty novel for tweens. Rion Kwirk
comes from a rather odd family. His mother named him and his sisters after her
favorite constellations, and his father makes funky-flavored jellybeans for a
living. One sister acts as if she’s always on stage, and the other is a walking
dictionary. But no one in the family is more odd than Rion’s grandfather, Papa
Kwirk. He’s the kind of guy who shows up on his motorcycle only on holidays
handing out crossbows and stuffed squirrels as presents. Rion has always been
fascinated by Papa Kwirk, especially as his son—Rion’s father—is the complete
opposite. Where Dad is predictable, nerdy, and reassuringly boring, Papa Kwirk is
mysterious, dangerous, and cool. Which is why, when Rion and his family learn of
Papa Kwirk’s death and pile into the car to attend his funeral and pay their
respects, Rion can’t help but feel that that’s not the end of his story. That
there’s so much more to Papa Kwirk to discover. He doesn’t know how right he is.
Good and Cheap Leanne Brown 2015-07-14 A perfect and irresistible idea: A cookbook
filled with delicious, healthful recipes created for everyone on a tight budget.
While studying food policy as a master’s candidate at NYU, Leanne Brown asked a
simple yet critical question: How well can a person eat on the $4 a day given by
SNAP, the U.S. government’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program informally
known as food stamps? The answer is surprisingly well: Broiled Tilapia with Lime,
Spicy Pulled Pork, Green Chile and Cheddar Quesadillas, Vegetable Jambalaya, Beet
and Chickpea Salad—even desserts like Coconut Chocolate Cookies and Peach Coffee
Cake. In addition to creating nutritious recipes that maximize every ingredient
and use economical cooking methods, Ms. Brown gives tips on shopping; on creating
pantry basics; on mastering certain staples—pizza dough, flour tortillas—and saucy
extras that make everything taste better, like spice oil and tzatziki; and how to
make fundamentally smart, healthful food choices. The idea for Good and Cheap is
already proving itself. The author launched a Kickstarter campaign to self-publish
and fund the buy one/give one model. Hundreds of thousands of viewers watched her
video and donated $145,000, and national media are paying attention. Even highprofile chefs and food writers have taken note—like Mark Bittman, who retweeted
the link to the campaign; Francis Lam, who called it “Terrific!”; and Michael
Pollan, who cited it as a “cool kickstarter.” In the same way that TOMS turned
inexpensive, stylish shoes into a larger do-good movement, Good and Cheap is
poised to become a cookbook that every food lover with a conscience will embrace.
Sixteen and Dying Lurlene McDaniel 1992 HIV-positive after a blood transfusion
seven years before, Anne Wingate receives money from an anonymous benefactor and
journeys with her father out west, where she falls for local boy Morgan and must
tell him about her illness.
Encyclopedia of African American Popular Culture [4 volumes] Jessie Carney Smith
2010-12-17 This four-volume encyclopedia contains compelling and comprehensive
information on African American popular culture that will be valuable to high
school students and undergraduates, college instructors, researchers, and general
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have enough bad blood to fill an ocean, and their brand new stories will be told
by your favorite dangerous romance authors. WARNING: This book is intended for
readers eighteen years old and over. It contains material that some readers could
find disturbing. Enter at your own risk...
Bloom Elizabeth Scott 2008-06-20 There's a difference between falling and letting
go. Lauren has a good life: decent grades, great friends, and a boyfriend every
girl lusts after. So why is she so unhappy? It takes the arrival of Evan Kirkland
for Lauren to figure out the answer: She's been holding back. She's been denying
herself a bunch of things (like sex) because staying with her loyal and gorgeous
boyfriend, Dave, is the "right" thing to do. After all, who would give up the
perfect boyfriend? But as Dave starts talking more and more about their life
together, planning a future Lauren simply can't see herself in -- and as Lauren's
craving for Evan, and moreover, who she is with Evan becomes all the more fierce - Lauren realizes she needs to make a choice...before one is made for her.
Standing Against the Wind Traci L. Jones 2010-03-22 Patrice Williams was happy
living in Georgia with her grandmother, who called her "cocoa grandbaby." Then her
mother lured her to Chicago and ended up in jail. Now Patrice lives with her
Auntie Mae, and her new nickname is "Puffy" – thanks to her giant poof of hair.
But Patrice's hair isn't the only reason she sticks out: she cares about her
grades and strives for the best. That's why Monty Freeman, another eighth grader
who lives in the building, asks Patrice to tutor his little brother. Even though
Monty's friends make Patrice uneasy, Monty himself is friendly, confident, and
surprisingly smart. When he becomes her guardian angel, Patrice begins to think
something stronger than friendship might be growing between them. Still, nothing
will stop her from applying for a scholarship at prestigious Dogwood Academy – her
ticket out of the project and a school populated by gangs and drug runners. In her
debut novel, Traci L. Jones presents a girl with grit she never knew she had, and
a boy so inspired by her that he begins to take pride in his own abilities.
Standing Against the Wind is a 2007 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year
and the winner of the 2007 Coretta Scott King - John Steptoe New Talent Award.
The Bowker Annual 2008 Information Today Inc 2008-05
Joseph Andrews and Shamela Henry Fielding 2008-06-12 'I beg as soon as you get
Fielding's Joseph Andrews, I fear in Ridicule of your Pamela and of Virtue in the
Notion of Don Quixote's Manner, you would send it to me by the very first Coach.'
(George Cheyne in a letter to Samuel Richardson, February 1742) Both Joseph
Andrews (1742) and Shamela (1741) were prompted by the success of Richardson's
Pamela (1740), of which Shamela is a splendidly bawdy parody. But in Shamela
Fielding also demonstrates his concern for the corruption of contemporary society,
politics, religion, morality, and taste. The same themes - together with a
presentation of love as charity, as friendship, and in its sexual taste - are
present in Joseph Andrews, Fielding's first novel. It is a work of considerable
literary sophistication and satirical verve, but its appeal lies also in its
spirit of comic affirmation, epitomized in the celebrated character of Parson
Adams. This revised and expanded edition follows the text of Joseph Andrews
established by Martin C. Battestin for the definitive Wesleyan Edition of
Fielding's works. The text of Shamela is based on the first edition, and two
substantial appendices reprint the preliminary matter from Conyers Middleton's
Life of Cicero and the second edition of Richardson's Pamela (both closely
parodied in Shamela). A new introduction by Thomas Keymer situates Fielding's
works in their critical and historical contexts. ABOUT THE SERIES: For over 100
years Oxford World's Classics has made available the widest range of literature
from around the globe. Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's commitment to
scholarship, providing the most accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable
features, including expert introductions by leading authorities, helpful notes to
clarify the text, up-to-date bibliographies for further study, and much more.
What They Found Walter Dean Myers 2009-02 Fifteen interrelated stories explore
different aspects of love, such as a dying father's determination to help start a
family business--a beauty salon--and the relationship of two teens who plan to
remain celibate until they marry. Reprint.
baby-girl-lenora-adams

Farm Journal 1954
Beyond the Bright Sea Lauren Wolk 2017-05-02 - Winner of the 2018 Scott O'Dell
Award for Historical Fiction - From the bestselling author of Echo Mountain and
Newbery Honor–winner Wolf Hollow, Beyond the Bright Sea is an acclaimed best book
of the year. An NPR Best Book of the Year • A Parents’ Magazine Best Book of the
Year • A Booklist Editors' Choice selection • A BookPage Best Book of the Year • A
Horn Book Fanfare Selection • A Kirkus Best Book of the Year • A School Library
Journal Best Book of the Year • A Charlotte Observer Best Book of the Year • A
Southern Living Best Book of the Year • A New York Public Library Best Book of the
Year “The sight of a campfire on a distant island…proves the catalyst for a series
of discoveries and events—some poignant, some frightening—that Ms. Wolk unfolds
with uncommon grace.” –The Wall Street Journal ★ “Crow is a determined and dynamic
heroine.” —Publishers Weekly ★ “Beautiful, evocative.” —Kirkus The moving story of
an orphan, determined to know her own history, who discovers the true meaning of
family. Twelve-year-old Crow has lived her entire life on a tiny, isolated piece
of the starkly beautiful Elizabeth Islands in Massachusetts. Abandoned and set
adrift in a small boat when she was just hours old, Crow’s only companions are
Osh, the man who rescued and raised her, and Miss Maggie, their fierce and
affectionate neighbor across the sandbar. Crow has always been curious about the
world around her, but it isn’t until the night a mysterious fire appears across
the water that the unspoken question of her own history forms in her heart. Soon,
an unstoppable chain of events is triggered, leading Crow down a path of discovery
and danger. Vivid and heart-wrenching, Lauren Wolk’s Beyond the Bright Sea is a
gorgeously crafted and tensely paced tale that explores questions of identity,
belonging, and the true meaning of family.
Gracelin O'Malley Ann Moore 2014-09-30 Set during Ireland’s devastating potato
famine, a spellbinding novel of a young woman torn between love for her family and
duty to her English husband. Patrick O’Malley names his newborn daughter Gracelin
for the light of the sea that shines in her eyes. But when young Gracelin is only
six years old, her mother’s untimely death drains joy and laughter from the
O’Malley clan. At fifteen, Gracelin saves her family from financial ruin by
marrying Bram Donnelly, the son of a wealthy English landowner. But, even though
Gracelin is Protestant, she is snubbed by English high society for marrying above
her station. To temporarily appease her husband’s cruel nature, she intends to
provide him with an heir—but that, too, will end in sorrow. As famine sweeps
Ireland, Gracelin openly defies her husband by feeding the desperate souls who
come to their door. In secret, she also sides with the rebels who call themselves
the Young Irelanders. Led by Morgan McDonagh and joined by Gracelin’s beloved
brother, Sean, the Irelanders are determined to fight and free their homeland from
the yoke of English rule. A vivid chronicle of nineteenth-century Ireland, the
first volume of Ann Moore’s popular trilogy introduces a courageous young heroine
and movingly portrays an indomitable people as they struggle to survive the
infamous famine and the brutal civil war that arrived in its wake. Fans of
gripping historical fiction will love this “epic saga that sweeps you into the
life of a remarkable woman” (Romantic Times).
Baby Girl Lenora Adams 2008-06-17 All I can say is that I never thought it would
come to this. I never thought I would run away. For some reason I thought you, of
all people, would see and know. Sheree has always been a tough girl, able to take
care of herself. Then she finds herself in a situation where she can't. She needs
help. She needs answers. But she can't get either from the people she she turns to
-- her parents, her friends, and especially, her boyfriend, who calls her Baby
Girl and treats her like she's disposable. So who can Sheree turn to? Maybe the
answer lies deep within herself, and it's truly time for her to grow up. In a
voice that rings strong ant true, debut novelist Lenora Adams tells a story that
is rich, complex, and achingly real.
The Phi Gamma Delta 1917
The Captain's Daughter Leah Fleming 2012-01-19 FROM THE ACCLAIMED AUTHOR OF THE
LAST PEARL AND DANCING AT THE VICTORY CAFE, this is a beautiful novel about family
secrets, betrayals and redemption. The secrets in a woman's heart are deeper than
2/4

Downloaded from northwind.ca on August 9, 2022 by guest

the ocean… For May Smith, travelling with her husband and baby girl Ellen,
stepping foot on the Titanic marks the start of an incredible journey, one which
is destined to take her from the back streets of Bolton to the land of
opportunity: the United States. But when the 'unsinkable' Titanic hits an iceberg
one cold dark night, May's dreams are instantly shattered. Jumping from the
sinking ship at the last minute, May loses sight of Joe and Ellen. Distraught, she
is pulled into a lifeboat. Minutes later, the real-life Captain Smith swims to the
lifeboat and hands May a baby swaddled in blankets. This rescue is witnessed by
fellow survivor, Celeste Parkes, married to an American industrialist who is on
her way back to Ohio after her mother's funeral. In horror, they both watch the
death throes of the mighty ship; May traumatised, knowing her husband has drowned,
Celeste wishing her bully of a husband had been on board and out of her life. As
the dawn comes up, and the two women are rescued by the Carpathia, a friendship is
formed, one which is destined to transcend the Atlantic and social differences
between them and last a lifetime. Then May makes a shocking discovery and a splitsecond decision which will change the lives of many. Praise for Leah Fleming 'I
enjoyed it enormously.It's a moving and compelling story about a lifetime's
journey in search of the truth' RACHEL HORE 'A born storyteller' KATE ATKINSON
Young Adult Literature Katherine Toth Bucher 2010 Contemporary and practice, this
edition remains comprehensive enough to ensure that teachers understand today's
adolescents and the literature that engages them, while still remaining brief
enough to give teachers the opportunity to read the books discussed.
The Suspect Next Door Carolyn Keene 2014-06-17 When Nancy Drew’s new neighbor,
Nikki Masters, is questioned about her boyfriend’s murder, Nancy—convinced of her
friend’s innocence—investigates the crime.
The Playbill Broadway Yearbook: June 2008 - May 2009 Robert Viagas 2009-11-01
General Reference
Llama Llama Daddy's Day Anna Dewdney 2021-03-02 Celebrate Father's Day with Llama
Llama and Nelly Gnu in this 8x8 based on an episode of the animated Llama Llama
Netflix series. Look out, world--Llama Llama is a TV star! The beloved character,
made famous by Anna Dewdney's best-selling picture books, is the star of his own
original series, now airing on Netflix. In this episode-based 8x8, Llama Llama
helps Nelly Gnu make the perfect Father's Day gift for Daddy Gnu! Your little
llamas will love relating to their favorite picture book character as he faces new
and challenging situations.
Leaving Gee's Bend Irene Latham 2017-03-01 Ludelphia Bennett may be blind in one
eye, but that doesn't mean she can't put in a good stitch. In fact, Ludelphia sews
all the time, especially when things are going wrong. But when Mama gets deathly
ill, it doesn't seem like even quilting will help. Mama needs medicine
badly—medicine that can only be found in Camden, over forty miles away. That's
when Ludelphia decides to do something drastic—leave Gee's Bend. Beyond the cotton
fields of her small sharecropping community, Ludelphia discovers a world she never
imagined, but there's also danger lurking for a young girl on her own. Set in 1932
and inspired by the rich quilting traditions of Gee's Bend, Alabama, Leaving Gee's
Bend is a delightful story of a young girl facing a brave new world, presented in
a new paperback edition.
Mrs. Poe Lynn Cullen 2013-10 Struggling to support her family in mid-19th-century
New York, writer Frances Osgood makes an unexpected connection with literary
master Edgar Allan Poe and finds her survival complicated by her intense
attraction to the writer and the scheming manipulations of his wife. 75,000 first
printing.
Children's Books in Print, 2007 2006
The Light Over London Julia Kelly 2019-01-08 Reminiscent of Martha Hall Kelly’s
Lilac Girls and Kristin Hannah’s The Nightingale, this entrancing story “is a
poignant reminder that there is no limit to what women can do. A nostalgic,
engrossing read” (Julia London, New York Times bestselling author). It’s easier
for Cara Hargraves to bury herself in the past than to confront the present, which
is why working for a gruff but brilliant antiques dealer is perfect. While
clearing out an estate, she pries open an old tin that holds the relics of a lost
baby-girl-lenora-adams

relationship: an unfinished diary from World War II and a photo of a young woman
in uniform. Captivated by the hauntingly beautiful diary, Cara begins her search
for the author, never guessing that it might reveal her own family’s wartime
secrets. In 1941, nineteen-year-old Louise Keene feels trapped in her Cornish
village, waiting for a wealthy suitor her mother has chosen for her to return from
the war. But when Louise meets Flight Lieutenant Paul Bolton, a dashing RAF pilot
stationed at a local base, everything changes. And changes again when Paul’s unit
is deployed without warning. Desperate for a larger life, Louise joins the women’s
auxiliary branch of the British Army in the anti-aircraft gun unit as a gunner
girl. As bombs fall on London, she and the other gunner girls show their bravery
and resilience while performing their duties during deadly air raids. The only
thing that gets Louise through those dark, bullet-filled nights is knowing that
she and Paul will be together when the war is over. But when a bundle of her
letters to him are returned unopened, she learns that wartime romance can have a
much darker side. “Sweeping, stirring, and heartrending in all the best ways, this
tale of one of WWII’s courageous, colorful, and enigmatic Gunner Girls will take
your breath away” (Kristin Harmel, bestselling author of The Room on Rue Amelie).
Serving At-Risk Teens Angela Craig 2013 Working with at-risk teens, including
those who are homeless, incarcerated, or in foster care, is a rewarding but often
challenging endeavor, especially with a growing number of at-risk teens in both
urban and rural areas of the country. Based on best practices and personal
experiences from many leaders in the field today, including authors Angela Craig
and Chantell L. McDowell, this book shows how libraries and communities can work
together to find new ways to serve this population. Packed with accessible and
affordable programming ideas, ready-to-use templates, and techniques, this
addition to the Teens @ the Library series Demonstrates why serving at-risk teens
is important, and offers advice for gaining institutional support for outreach
services Shows how to understand the needs of at-risk teens, including a
discussion of the factors that place teens at risk Examines diversity within the
at-risk population Suggests ways to partner with youth facilities, with real-world
examples of working with non-library personnel and caregivers Provides guidance
for collection and resource development Gives examples of technology-based
programs to promote literacy and connectedness
Keysha's Drama Earl Sewell 2007-05-01 Sixteen-year-old Keysha Kendall is a judge's
signature away from foster care when she's sent to live with the father she never
knew. Suddenly she has her own room in his big fancy house, a high-powered
stepmother and a popular half brother who can introduce her to all the right
people at her new school. But Keysha can't forget where she came from. And she
won't let anyone else, either. Why should her father and his perfect family have
it so easy when she and her mother had it so hard? And so Keysha hooks up with a
rough crowd and does whatever she wants…until what she wants changes real fast….
Multicultural Programs for Tweens and Teens Linda B. Alexander 2010-07-02
Following the practical programs laid out here, young adult librarians in public
libraries, school librarians, and adult and young adult services staff can easily
explore many diverse cultures.
Her Dirty Mountain Men Mika Lane 2021-01-23 Three wild mountain men are my new
neighbors. And they're welcoming me to town and into their beds. The mountain men
of Deep Water are rugged, dirty, and wild. I love how they work with... wood. The
fires they build are big... and hot. They're always ready to... shoot. And they
work so very... hard. When Uncle Bo left me his rickety cabin in the woods, I
figured I'd clean it out and sell the dump. But I had no idea what I was getting
into. Lucky for me, some new friends on Deep Water Mountain were willing and able
to help... With my rehab project and by keeping me warm on chilly mountain nights.
An American Family Jon Galluccio 2002-03-20 The moving true story of two gay men
who successfully fought for custody of a little boy suffering from the AIDS virus
chronicles a 1997 case that changed the law about adoption in New Jersey. Reprint.
25,000 first printing.
Binti: The Complete Trilogy Nnedi Okorafor 2019-02-05 Includes a brand-new Binti
story! Collected for the first time in an omnibus edition, the Hugo- and Nebula3/4
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award-winning Binti trilogy, the story of one extraordinary girl's journey from
her home to distant Oomza University. In her Hugo- and Nebula-winning novella,
Nnedi Okorafor introduced us to Binti, a young Himba girl with the chance of a
lifetime: to attend the prestigious Oomza University. Despite her family's
concerns, Binti's talent for mathematics and her aptitude with astrolabes make her
a prime candidate to undertake this interstellar journey. But everything changes
when the jellyfish-like Medusae attack Binti's spaceship, leaving her the only
survivor. Now, Binti must fend for herself, alone on a ship full of the beings who
murdered her crew, with five days until she reaches her destination. There is more
to the history of the Medusae--and their war with the Khoush--than first meets the
eye. If Binti is to survive this voyage and save the inhabitants of the
unsuspecting planet that houses Oomza Uni, it will take all of her knowledge and
talents to broker the peace. Collected now for the first time in omnibus form,
follow Binti's story in this groundbreaking sci-fi trilogy.
American Princess Stephanie Marie Thornton 2019-03-12 "Presidential darling,
America's sweetheart, national rebel: Teddy Roosevelt's swashbuckling daughter
Alice springs to life in this raucous anthem to a remarkable woman."--Kate Quinn,
New York Times bestselling author of The Alice Network A sweeping novel from
renowned author Stephanie Marie Thornton... Alice may be the president's daughter,
but she's nobody's darling. As bold as her signature color Alice Blue, the gumchewing, cigarette-smoking, poker-playing First Daughter discovers that the only
way for a woman to stand out in Washington is to make waves--oceans of them. With
the canny sophistication of the savviest politician on the Hill, Alice uses her
celebrity to her advantage, testing the limits of her power and the seductive
thrill of political entanglements. But Washington, DC is rife with heartaches and
betrayals, and when Alice falls hard for a smooth-talking congressman it will take
everything this rebel has to emerge triumphant and claim her place as an American
icon. As Alice soldiers through the devastation of two world wars and brazens out
a cutting feud with her famous Roosevelt cousins, it's no wonder everyone in the
capital refers to her as the Other Washington Monument--and Alice intends to
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outlast them all.
Between the Sheets Molly O'Keefe 2014 Taking responsibility for the son he never
knew he had, Ty Svenson parks himself in Bishop, Arkansas, where he goes up
against his pretty—and uptight—new neighbor, Shelby Monroe, until he realizes that
she is his son's elementary school art teacher and the only one willing to help
his troubled boy. Original.
The Quiet Girl Peter Høeg 2013-07-30 The internationally acclaimed bestselling
author of Smilla's Sense of Snow returns with this "engrossing, beautifully
written tale of suspense . . . captivating" (The Miami Herald). Set in Denmark in
the here and now, Peter Hoeg's The Quiet Girl centers around Kaspar Krone, a
world-renowned circus clown with a deep love for the music of Johan Sebastian
Bach, and an even deeper gambling debt. Wanted for tax evasion and on the verge of
extradition, Krone is drafted into the service of a mysterious order of nuns who
promise him reprieve from the international authorities in return for his help
safeguarding a group of children with mystical abilities -- abilities that Krone
also shares. When one of the children goes missing, Krone sets off to find the
young girl and bring her back, making a shocking series of discoveries along the
way about her identity and the true intentions of his young wards. The result is a
fast-paced, philosophical thriller blending social realism with the literary
fantastic and pitting art and spirituality against corporate interests and nothing
less than the will to war by the industrialized world. The Quiet Girl is a
masterful, inventive novel that marks the triumphal return of one of the great
writers of the international literary world.
You Look Too Young to be a Mom Deborah Davis 2004 More than thirty young women who
became teenage mothers share their real-life experiences of childbirth, continuing
their education, dealing with abusive relationships, starting careers and
supporting their child, coping with the judgment of peers, dealing with nonsupportive teachers and counselors, and more. Original. 20,000 first printing.
Theatre World 2008-2009 Ben Hodges 2009-11-01 Scenes from the plays and portraits
of leading actors accompany a statistical record of the current season
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